
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: June 12, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  LECC Parking Lot Lighting Installation

I would like to discuss the LECC stone parking lot light installation at the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on June 16, 2025. This recommendation is for 
adding three (3) light poles to the LECC gravel parking lot. This would increase 
visibility in the early morning and at night, which will make the parking lot safer.

Mr. Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities & Operations, elicited quotes from three 
lighting companies. We received two proposals, and one company was non-
responsive. We are recommending this purchase and installation from Voss 
Lighting, Grand Rapids, whose proposal uses Omnia/NCPA contract pricing, in 
the amount of $43,480.

Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.
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